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To whom it may concern, CORRESPONDENCE - Raymond Sue-Seto

[ am a resident at the Insurance Exchange Lofts located on 207 E Broadway. [am in opposition of
Harvelle’s Night Club receiving an entertainment permit. [ have a 1 year old daughter that is consistently
woken up at very late hours because of loud music from the Club. Ilive on the 5t floor of the building so |
can only imagine the folks who have to suffer on floors 2-5 of this building. My other concern is the 2nd
hand smoke that my daughter inhales. Harvelle’s has a performance that permits its performers to
smoke. The smoke then gets trapped into our elevator and my daughter has to breathe this in. Please do
not issue these folks an entertainment permit. They are not good for my family’'s well-being.

Thanks for your consideration,

Raymond Sue-Seto
207 E broadway
Long Beach, Ca
562-506-4118



